
 

 

 

 

CITY OF DUBLIN 

100 Civic Plaza, Dublin, California 94568 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

 

DATE:  January 22, 2015 

CONTACT: Herb Walters, Lieutenant, Dublin Police Services 

PHONE:  (925) 833-6689 

SUBJECT:  CANDLELIGHT WALK FOR MISSING ILENE MISHELOFF 

 

This year will mark 26 years since the kidnapping of Ilene Misheloff from the streets of Dublin.  On Thursday, 

January 29, 2015, at 7:00 P.M., Ilene’s family and friends will participate in a Candlelight Walk and 

Ecumenical Prayer Service in honor of Ilene Misheloff.  The public is invited to participate in the walk, which 

will start at Wells Middle School (6800 Penn Drive, Dublin) and proceed to Saint Raymond’s Church (11555 

Shannon Avenue, Dublin). 

 

Ilene Misheloff was 13 years old when she vanished while walking home from Wells Middle School in Dublin 

on January 30, 1989.  The investigation into Ilene’s disappearance continues in an effort to return Ilene safely to 

her parents.  There is currently a $100,000 reward for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the 

subject(s) responsible for Ilene’s disappearance. 

 

Ilene Misheloff website: www.find-ilene.org 

 

Police Contact:  Sergeant Rafael Alvarez 

    (925) 833-6682 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.find-ilene.org/

